Newaukum Water System, Inc.
P.O. Box 1287
Enumclaw, WA 98022-1287
March 6, 2017

Mr. Steven King, Executive Director
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S.W. Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Newaukum Water Company
Petition for Deregulation

Dear Mr. King:

Enclosed is Newaukum Water Systems petition for deregulation.

These documents are provided in electronic form where feasible, and otherwise in paper format. If you have any questions about this filing, please contact me by phone or e-mail.

Attached are the following documents:
1. Newaukum’s Petition for deregulation.
2. Customer notice of filing for deregulation
3. Financial information.

Yours Truly


Maurice Kurtz
NWS Chairman of the Board
Phone number 253-939-5739

